
From: Price, Henryetta
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Rebecca Pons
Cc: Tucker, Shelly; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; ballen@sesi-nm.com; Brett Fulks
Subject: Re: Emailing: ORE IDA 14 Federal1 Delineation Report
Date: Thursday, March 03, 2016 10:32:57 AM

Hey Rebecca,

I not have any additional recommendations.  Keep us updated with the additional samples and
 work. Thank you!

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927

On Thu, Mar 3, 2016 at 9:22 AM, Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>
Date: Wed, Mar 2, 2016 at 8:52 AM
Subject: RE: Emailing: ORE IDA 14 Federal1 Delineation Report
To: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com>
Cc: Brett Fulks <Brett.fulks@dvn.com>, "ballen@sesi-nm.com" <ballen@sesi-nm.com>,
 "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>, "Tucker, Shelly"
 <stucker@blm.gov>

RE: Devon Energy * Ore Ida 14 Fed #1 * 30-015-28956 * 2RP-3515

Rebecca,

Your work plan for the above listed release is approved with the following conditions:

The OCD requires sampling from the road, depending on the levels of contamination and
 traffic in the area, you might need to conduct a surface scrape in this area.

Like approval by BLM is required on federal sites.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water,
 surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not
 relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws
 and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
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Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
-----Original Message-----
From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 2:05 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Brett Fulks; ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Emailing: ORE IDA 14 Federal1 Delineation Report

  Hi Heather,
I have attached a work plan for the Devon Ore Ida location. Could you please review at your
 earliest convenience, and advise me of your concurrence?
Thank You

Rebecca Pons

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link
attachments:

ORE IDA 14 Federal1 Delineation Report

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or
 receiving certain types of file attachments.  Check your e-mail security settings to determine
 how attachments are handled.
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